
TAFF’S WELL & NANTGARW COMMUNITY COUNCIL 

Consent Notice 

Your Privacy is important to the Council. The Council also wants to inform and contact 

you about its many services, events and activities. To comply with the law and to get 

in touch with you the Council needs to have your consent.  

If you consent/agree please note that you can withdraw your consent at any time by 

informing the Council at its office or by email. 

Please tick the boxes below if you agree for the Council: 

 To contact and inform you through social media, leaflets, and letters 

about events and activities in the Council’s area, including news 

updates, meetings and outside through RCT; 

  To show your photos and name on social media, news updates to the 

press and displays about Council events and activities; 

 To contact you in future events you have been involved, 

To allow the Council to contact you please tick any of the following boxes by: 

 Post;    

 Email; 

 Phone and mobiles including texts; 

 Social media. 

 

If you consent/agree please complete below.  

 

Date:       ……………… 

Signature:   ……………… 

Name:                       …………….... 

 

Address:       ……………... 

 

Email address:                   ………….….. 

The Council’s privacy policy can be seen at www.taffswellandnantgarwcc.com or by 

contacting the Clerk. 


